selvakumar

From: CRS@adwea.ae

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 12:37 PM

To: ADMIN@GALAXYENERGYUAE.COM

Subject: 9992357-UPDO01 : Acceptance of Submitted ADWEA Registration/Updating

M/S GALAXY ENERGY GENERAL CONTRACTING LLC
Please be informed that based on the review of your submitted Application, your company name is
considered in our commercial directory as per your application Number 9992357-UPDO1.

It is important to be aware that you have to follow the pre-qualification process for any products/services
you seek to pre-qualify as applicable for ADWEA projects. Please note that at the time of release of
enquiries, a further short listing takes place based on the specific scope of work.

Also, you are responsible to provide ADWEA with any updated information related to your company.
ADWEA shall not be held responsible for any impact on your dealing with us, if your information is not
updated from your side through our E-Registration web site.

Regards,
ADWEA COMPANIES REGISTRATION SECTION/ SUPPLY DEPARTMENT

Support Desk: +971 2 6943032
Support Email: CRS@adwea.ae
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